
 
Appendix A 
 
Item   

1 Summary of questions and feedback from staff at meeting Notes (dated 06/02/12) 
2 Letter to parents from Headteacher of Village – Against the 

proposal 
Letter (dated 16/03/12) 

3 Possible Amalgamation of William Ford C of E Junior School 
and Village Infant School  

Letter to All (dated 
19/03/12) 

4 Response from School Governor – Village Infants (Beryl 
Curtis) – Against the proposal 

Letter (dated 19/03/12) 

5 Letter to parents from Headteacher- invite to meeting Letter (dated 20/03/12) 
6 Possible Amalgamation of William Ford C of E Junior School 

and Village Infant School – Clarification letter 
Letter to All (dated 
22/03/12) 

7 Response from Village Infants School – Chair of Governors 
(Pat Kemp) – Against the proposal 

Letter (dated 22/03/12) 

8 Email from Stephen Evans on behalf of an parent – Against 
the proposal 

Email (dated 27/03/12) 

9 Response from Ki Alexander – In favour of proposal Email (dated 28/03/12) 
10 Response from Stephen Evans Campaigns Manager – 

Against the proposal 
Email (dated 29/03/12) 

11 Response from staff member – Jessica Wheatley – Against 
the proposal 

Letter (dated 29/03/12) 

12 Response from staff member – Janet Vize – Against the 
proposal 

Letter (dated 29/03/12) 

13 Response from staff member – Lesley Boys – Against the 
proposal 

Letter (dated 29/03/12) 

14 Response from staff member – name not legible – Against the 
proposal 

Letter (dated 30/03/12) 

15 Response from NUT – Against the proposal Letter (undated) 
16 Response from staff member – Mrs C Gray – Against the 

proposal 
Letter (undated) 

17 Response from former pupil – Ann Kakanou Letter (dated 16/04/12) 
18 Minutes from Parents meeting  Notes (dated 19/04/12) 
19 Response from GMB Union – Keith Williams seeking 

clarification 
Letter (dated 23/04/12) 

20 Response from Headteacher of William Ford Jr - Dr Duncan 
Ramsey  - In support of proposal 

Email/Letter (dated 
23/04/12 

21 Benefits as seen by LA & response from Village Dated (24/04/12) 
22 Response from Parent – Amanda Aderele to keep C of E 

provision 
Letter (dated 24/04/12 

23 Letter to parents from Heather Douglas - Headteacher – 
invitation to meeting 

Letter (dated 25/4/12)) 

24 Response from Headteacher – Heather Douglas – Against the 
proposal 

Letter (dated 27/04/12) 

25 Response from Ex Member of Staff – Suzan Moore – Against 
the proposal 

Letter (dated 27/04/12) 

26 Response from ATL Union – Joseph Sowerby – seeking 
clarification regarding concerns 

Letter (dated 30/04/12) 

27 Response from Parent Governor – Village Infants (Jo Archer) 
– Against the proposal 

Letter (dated 30/04/12) 

28 Response from staff – Brenda King – expressing concern 
about admissions 

Letter (undated) 

29 Response from staff – Tina Bennett – Against the proposal Letter (undated)  
30 Response from staff – C O’Callaghan – Against the proposal Letter (dated 30/04/12) 
31 Response from staff – Judy Arselan – Against the proposal Letter (dated 30/04/12) 
32 Response from staff – Sabiha Miah – Against the proposal Letter (dated 03/05/12) 



33 Response from staff – Mrs S McGovern – Against the 
proposal 

Letter (undated) 

34 Response from staff – Y Cattle – Against the proposal Letter (dated 02/05/12) 
35 Response from staff – Karen Bishop – Against the proposal Letter (dated 02/05/12) 
36 Response from staff – Jan Byron – Against the proposal Letter (dated 02/05/12) 
37 Response from staff – Joanne Gray – Against the proposal Letter (dated 02/05/12) 
38 Response from staff – Joanne Dean – Against the proposal Letter (dated 03/05/12) 
39 Response from staff – Kyleigh Stolz – Against the proposal Letter (dated 03/05/12) 
40 Response from staff – Joanne Booth – Against the proposal Letter (dated 03/05/12) 
41 Response from staff – J Dunster – Against the proposal Letter (undated) 
42 Response from Staff – Lorraine Brace – Against the proposal  Letter (dated 03/05/12) 
43 Response from staff – Jackie Duplock – Against the proposal Letter (dated 03/05/12) 
44 Response from staff – Badrum Chowdhury – Against the 

proposal 
Letter (dated 03/05/12) 

45 Response from staff – LA Governor (Beryl Curtis) – Against 
the proposal 

Letter (dated 04/05/12) 

46 Response from staff – Nicola Tilley – Against the proposal Letter (dated 04/05/12) 
47 Response from staff – Su Joy – Against the proposal Letter (dated 04/05/12) 
48 Response from parent – Monika Wozniak – Against the 

proposal 
Letter (dated 04/05/12) 

49 Minutes from meeting  Dated 11/05/12 
50 Response from Keith Williams – GBM Union – seeking 

clarification 
Letter (dated 15/05/12) 

51 Letter to Stella Manzie from Heather Douglas(Headteacher) – 
Against the proposal 

Letter (dated 30/05/12) 

52 Response to Heather Douglas from Stella Manzie Letter (dated 11/06/12) 
53 Questionnaires received from parents of William Ford Junior 

School 
undated 

54 NUT Letter/Ballot Form – from John Dixon Letter (dated 07/06/12) 
55 Response from Keith Williams – GBM Union – Thank You 

Letter 
Letter (dated 22/06/12) 

56 Scrutineers’ Report Letter/Report (dated 
28/06/12) 

57 Notice published (30/05/12) 
58 Signed parent committee forms Forms (dated 01/05/12) 

59 Signed petition from parents – names 535 signatories Dated 04/05/12) 

 


